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Honne BEILIAPE

YBaxaemas r-xa bemapa!

Ot umenu Cisreiimero ITarpuapxa MockoBckoro u Bces Pycu Kupumina
Onaronapio Bac 3a manpaenenHoe Ha ums Ero CasTeiliecTBa IHMCBMO C
coobIeHMeM o0 1uianax SKyMeHW4ecko# rpynnsl w3 JluBaHa cOBepIIMTH
najoMHu4ecKyio noesiky B Poccuro 2 — 10 centsOps 2017 roma, a Takxe
BBIDAKECHUEM JKeJlaius 11oJy4YuTh OnarocnoBenre Ero CesreiimecTBa Ha JaHHYIO
MOE3JIKY.

Cearedimunit IlarpuapX nNpuBeTCTBYeT BH3UT JAHHOW TIPYIIbI, KOTOPBIA
IpeCcTaBiIseT BaxXHocTh i Pycckoit [IpaBocnasHoit LlepkBu ¢ Touku 3peHHs ee
HEM3MEHHBIX OpaTCKUX 4yBCTB K XpUcTHaHaM BimkHero BocToka u 0cOGEHHOTO K
HUM BHUMaHHUsS B TCX TSKENBIX YCIOBUSAX, B KOTOPBIX OHM cerojHs Haxojarcs. K
coxalleHuIo, paboumii rpadpux Ero CasiteiimecTBa He IMO3BOJSET MPENOAATH
roctsaM OiarocioBenuce nudHO. [Ipeynoxkun 6b1 y4acTHHKAM INOE3[KH B OFIMH M3
AHel Busura 1oceruTh OT[en BHEIIHMX LEepKOBHBIX CBA3ed MOCKOBCKOIo
[latpuapxara.

KonrakTioe JIMIO JiIs OpraHW3alyy JaHHOH BCTpeud — coTpyauuk Otena
Cepreii I'ennajsesuy Asidepos, Ten.: +7 916 162 72 56.

Kenaro Bam j1o6poro 3spaBus u nomomu boxwueit B Tpynax.

C yBaxeHuem,

Ipencenarens
OTtiena BHENIHUX HEPKOBHLIX CBA3EH

Mocxkosckoro Ilarpnapxara ‘f'mw ,Z/

MHTponoauT BoJiokonamexkni



Translated from the Russian
No 04/1593
21 August 2017

Ms Yolla BECHARA

Dear Ms Bechara,

On behalf of His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Russia, I thank you for
the letter addressed to His Holiness, in which you inform him of the intention of the
ecumenical group from Lebanon to make a pilgrimage to Russia on 2-10 September
2017, and of their wish to receive His Holiness’s blessing for this trip.

His Holiness welcomes the visit, considering it important for the Russian Orthodox
Church that has unfailing brotherly feelings towards Christians of the Middle East
and devotes special attention to them in their current difficult situation.
Unfortunately, His Holiness’s work schedule does not allow him to give his blessing
to the pilgrims in person. I would suggest that the members of the ecumenical group
might visit the Moscow Patriarchate’s Department for External Church Relations on
one of the days of their pilgrimage.

To arrange the meeting, you can contact a staff member of the Department for
External Church Relations, Mr. Sergei Alferov (tel.: +7 916 162 72 56).

[ wish you good health and God’s help in your work.

Yours faithfully,

/+Hilarion/
Metropolitan of Volokolamsk
Chairman
Department for External Church Relations
Moscow Patriarchate



